
Expectations for School Groups at 
the 1719 Museum 
 

1. Students must be with an adult chaperone at all times.  
a. Teachers/organizers - before the tour’s start time, please divide students 

into the appropriate number of groups. (Museum staff will contact you 
prior to your visit with the number of groups needed.) At least one 
chaperone must accompany every 8 students. 

b. Chaperones - keep track of the students in your group and give behavior 
reminders as needed. 

c. Students - stay with your group and follow the directions of the adults in 
charge. 
 

2. Respect staff members and tour guides. This means following directions and 
staying quiet while they are talking. We love answering your questions, but 
please raise your hand. 
 

3. Only touch items if your tour guide or a staff member has given you permission. 
 

4. No roughhousing, throwing things, or climbing. 
 

5. If students have lunch on museum property, all trash and food scraps must be 
taken with you. Remember, if you carry it in, carry it out. 
 

Additional Information 
 

• Shopping in the Museum Store is generally not a scheduled part of a school visit. 
However, please feel free to allow extra time for shopping during lunch or after 
your tour is finished. 
 

• For comfort and safety, please ask your students to choose their clothing based 
on the weather conditions. Neither the Herr House nor the Lancaster Longhouse 
are climate controlled, and students will be walking outside on uneven ground. 

 

 


